

City of Mentor

8500 Civic Center Boulevard Mentor, Ohio 44060-2499 440-255-1100 www.citvofmentor.com

Council-manager government since 1963

June 27, 2018

Dear Resident:

RE: MARIGOLD ROAD IMPROVEMENTS

In the next few weeks, the road in front of your house will be removed and a new road will be installed. During the road installation, we will also be digging out and replacing your apron, and you will be unable to enter or exit your driveway. This portion of the road and apron replacement will take approximately two weeks.

During that time no parking should occur on the temporary one way Marigold Road (between Woodridge Lane and Garden Lane). Residents may park further north on Marigold or on Garden or Woodridge. Alternately, you may consider asking a neighbor across the street if you can share their driveway or lawn and then when their side is being paved, you can return the favor!

If you have special needs that require another arrangement, please contact Leong Tan, JTO, Inc. (440) 352-1900 or Allen Pennington, City of Mentor (440) 974-5786.

Regarding garbage pick-up during these two weeks, we would ask that you place your bin as close to the road as possible. The contractor's crew will move and return the bins to this location to allow for collection during this work.

Please be aware that this inconvenience is required for us to install your new road. If you do have any questions or concerns, please contact JTO or the City of Mentor at the phone numbers above.

We appreciate your continued cooperation and patience as we near completion of this project.

Sincerely,

David A. Swiger, P.E.

Mentor City Engineer

Allen E. Pennington, P.E.

Civil Engineer – Traffic

Department of Engineering & Building

AEP

O:\APPS\PROJECTS\Marigold Road Improvements\Resident letter 2 062718.doc

the city of choice.